
August
Twenty-first
1924.

Howard Murray Bsq.,
Boyal Trust Building,
Montreal.

Dear Mr. Murray:

* In Sir Arthur’s absence may I thank you

on his behalf for your copy of the Aldred Lectures. He is, as 

you know, very much Interested in just such studies as are 

contained in this series and I will see that he has the book 

imedlately on his return.

Yours faithfully.

Wilfrid horsy


